
OPEN HOUSE 
State Road 9B Landscaping South of I-295 to I-95 

Beginning Late 2021  

The proposed $4 million landscaping project will include landscaping on State Road 9B south 

of I-295 to I-95 with numerous species of trees, palms, shrubs and ornamental grasses. The 

project will also include irrigation and incidental work relating to the overall landscape for the 

corridor. The project is expected to begin work in late 2021. Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) project personnel will be available to provide information and answer 

questions. There will be no formal presentation. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin,  

disability or family status as FDOT complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons 

who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Samantha Rambeau at (904) 831-FDOT 

Samantha.Rambeau@dot.state.fl.us prior to the meeting.  

(Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte  

Esther Murray a las (904) 360-5348. FM # 435932-1-52-01 

Contact Samantha Rambeau (904) 831-FDOT 

or Samantha.Rambeau@dot.state.fl.us 

What: 

S.R. 9B south of I-295 to I-95 public 

meeting for proposed landscaping 

improvements 

 

When: 

Monday, January 7, 2019                                   

4 p.m. to 6 p.m. 

 

Where: 

MissionWay Church                                 

14985 Old St. Augustine Road #101        

Jacksonville, Florida 32258 


